
Dear APS Head Start Families,

This morning we received notification that a positive COVID-19 case has been identified
as impacting the Drager Early Education Center. Those individuals within 6ft of the
individual for more than 15 minutes or in the same classroom for more than 2 hours are
considered close contacts. We generally share this communication after the Lenawee
County Health Department confirms the case and confirms the close contact list aligns
with their expectations. Because of the Lenawee County Health Department heavy
demands on them right now their review may be slightly delayed so we are sharing this
communication today. At this time, all close contacts of the positive individual have been
notified.

We will continue to provide instruction to our students in accordance with our approved
COVID-19 Response/Re-Opening Plan.

Questions can be directed to the Health Department at: 517-264-5226 Option 5..

Be safe and Go Maples!

David Bull
APS Head Start Director


